
 

 

 
07th November, 2024 

BSE LIMITED 
The General Manager, 
The Corporate Relation Department, 
Phiroze Jeejoybhoy Tower, 
44+ Floor, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai — 400 001 

Scrip Code: 531841 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

SUB: Clarification on Price Movement 
Ref.: BSE email L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/ 2024-2025 / 2793 dated 06th November,2024 

 
In response to your email dated 06th November, 2024, seeking clarification on the 
recent price movement in the shares of our Company, we would like to elucidate that 
the Company has furnished all necessary disclosures under Regulation 30 of the 
SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, and will continue to do so in a timely manner. 
 
We have no pending announcements or information that could possibly impact the 
price behavior in the scrip. Our company's operations/performance are in line with 
our previous disclosures. Further, it is apprised that the promoters and persons 
belonging to promoter group have not traded in the security of the company during 
this period. The movement in price of the shares of the Company is, therefore, 
reflection of market conditions. 
 
We request you to take on record the above information. 

Thanking you, 
For Indus Finance Limited 
 
 
 
K. K. Dinakar 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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